

December 12, 2000

Bill Gibson Ruby Crest Ranch HC 30 Box 197 #13 L.S.F. Elko, Nevada 89801

Dear Bill,

"Wanted to let you and the gang know that we were thinking of you. Had a SPECTACULAR time visiting—enjoyed every aspect of our trip—even BALLS TO THE WALL BILL!!!!!

Here are some of our products that we figured you could use around camp. We look forward to seeing you with our group come next deer season—and don't forget to let me know when the lion trip is going to happen!

Phone: (775) 853-1230

Fax: (775) 853-1533

Aloha and God Bless Kale and Rich